
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Today, May 4, 2020, Governor Murphy announced that all schools, due to the​ COVID-19 
pandemic, wi​ll be closed for the remainder of the school year.  Califon will maintain ​a focus 
upon our children and the fine traditions of service, care and recognition for our community. 
The following dates and information are offered: 
 
 ​End of Year Activities 

Ø​  ​Grades 6- 7- 8​ Achievement Awards 
o ​   ​Thursday, May 7, 2020 6:00 PM “Zoom” 

Ø​  ​K Round-up​ – Week of May 18 
Ø​  ​Eighth-grade Activities 

·​         ​The following was established/confirmed: 
o ​   ​The “Promotion” will be offered on June 9, 2020 at 7:00 PM –VehicleTBD 
o ​   ​Eighth-grade advisors are currently confirming all award sponsors and 
speakers.  
o ​   ​Each graduate will compose and offer an essay at the ceremony 
o ​   ​Program will not change 
o ​   ​There are “planned” additions to celebrateand offer personalization for our 
students 

  

I wish you well, 

Johanna S. Ruberto 

Interim Superintendent  

 


